
  
 

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
From: Michael Keirle [mailto:mjkeirle@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, 23 February 2015 2:18 PM 
To: Karen Jones 

Subject: Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station 

 

Dear Karen, 
 
I am writing to you to oppose the Gas fired power station proposed for the outskirts of Wellington, 
NSW. I am a long term resident and I strongly object to the construction of this power station.  

Wellington is a beautiful, quiet and peaceful town and the last thing we need is a gas fired 
power station being built in such close proximity to the Town. 
I believe we are not being given the relevant information regarding the project, and that 
there are too many grey areas involving noise and health side effects associated with similar 
plants in NSW,  
and we may not find out the truth until it is too late. 

 

Regards, 
Michael Keirle 
 

mailto:mjkeirle@gmail.com


Rose Rocca 

From: Public Goward's Office Email <office@goward.minister.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, 5 March 2015 4:51 PM 
To: mcudop 
Subject: FOR INFO ONLY : 1M15/6675: Email from Michael Keirle 23/02/2015 - Re: Opposition 

to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station 
Attachments: Email_Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station.html; Como Action 

Sheet - For info.doc 

iiello, 

Please see the attached correspondence. 

Regards, 

Office of Minister Goward 
Office of the Minister for Planninr. 
Minister for Women 

ohiceffikowardininister.nsw.Kov au 
Tel: 02 8574 5900 
Fax: 02 9339 5520 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily 
those of the office of the Minister. 
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E-mail Message 

From: Michael Keirle [SMTP mikelrleCdigmail corn] 
To: Public Goward's Office Email [EX /0=MIN/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLTI/Cf4--RECIPIENTS/CN=5AC6AD7BD9FE1A4881581323FEDCEF8244- 
000p00059Apq 

Cc: 
Sent: 23/2/2015 at 2:14 PM 
Received: 23/2/2015 at 2:14 PM 
Subject: Opposition to Proposed Wellington Gas Fired Power Station 

Attachments: Corro Action Sheet - For info.doc 

Dear Pru, 

I am writing to you to oppose the Gas fired power station proposed for the 
outskirts of Wellington, NSW. I am a long term resident and I strongly object to 
the construction of this power station. 

Wellington is a beautiful, quiet and peaceful town and the last thing we need is 

a gas fired power station being built in such close proximity to the Town. 
I believe we are not being given the relevant information regarding the project, 
and that there are too many grey areas involving noise and health side effects 
associated with similar plants in NSW, 

and we may not find out the truth until it is too late. 

Regards, 
Michael Keirle 
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